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Tuesday 26th September, 2023 

 

Year Group “New Class Expectations” Meetings for Parents and Carers (Years 4, 5 & 6) 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As many of you will have been aware of our internet issues at the beginning of term.  I am pleased to say they have 

now been resolved but this has led to a delay in communications about upcoming meetings for parents and carers.  

In two weeks, we will be holding “New Class Expectation Meetings” for parents and carers of the children in Years 

4,5 and 6: 

Wednesday 4th October, 2023 from 9:00 – 9:30am Year 4 Meetings in the Year 4 Classrooms 

Thursday 5th October, 2023 from 9:00 – 9:30am Year 5 Meetings in the Year 5 Classrooms 

Wednesday 11th October, 2023 from 9:00 – 9:30am Year 6 Meetings in the Year 6 Classrooms 

The meeting will be in your child’s classroom and, as space is limited, there is only room for one adult per family. 

The children will be in an assembly, in the School Hall, as this is a chance for you to hear from your child’s class 

teacher about the year group expectations, the routines around home-learning, etc.  

We hope that as many of you as possible can attend. On your year group’s date, please send your child to school 

as normal.  Just before 9am, please make your way to the school office. You will be invited into school once the 

classrooms are clear. At the end of the meeting, you will be accompanied to the office gate where you can exit the 

school site.  For those who are unable to attend, key messages will be shared at a later date. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Peterkin-Aldred 

Head of School 
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